
From: Chambers - Asbury VP <Chambers.Asbury.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 12:44 PM 
To: 'Jack Patrick' <jpatrick@meu.org.au> 
Cc: Chambers - Asbury VP <Chambers.Asbury.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2024/6 - Variation of modern awards to include a delegates’ rights term  
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Dear Mr Patrick, 
 
Re: AM2024/6 - Variation of modern awards to include a delegates’ rights term 
 
Vice President grants the MEU until 5:00 PM tomorrow on 29 March 2024 to file its submissions in 
reply in relation to the above matter. 
 
Kind regards,   
 
Jesse To  (he/him) 
Associate to Vice President Asbury 

 
T 07 3028 7877  

E Chambers.Asbury.vp@fwc.gov.au  
 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two, 66 Eagle Street, Brisbane, QLD, 4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane, QLD, 4001 
 

 

At the Fair Work Commission we respect and celebrate the diversity of our communities and we are 
committed to creating a safe and welcoming space for all. 
 
We acknowledge that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to Country and pay our respects to their 
Elders past and present. This email was sent from Jagera, Yuggera and Turrbul Country. 
 
Important: This message may contain private or confidential information. If you think this email was 
sent to you by mistake, please immediately notify the sender and delete all copies of the email from 
your system. Please refer to our privacy policy for more information on how we collect and handle 
personal information. 
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Australia's national workplace relations tribunal 
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fwc.gov.au%2Fabout-us%2Flegal-and-freedom-information%2Fprivacy%2Fprivacy-policy&data=05%7C02%7CChambers.Asbury.VP%40fwc.gov.au%7C75415e547566428b878208dc4ec88385%7C7f039f5b4e124790af98c9f21a9f2603%7C0%7C0%7C638471870308011840%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=85%2Bv8g%2Fj6bzxI46n4GFo8ymv5sjB%2FkYesQ5R8eC8Mkw%3D&reserved=0


From: Jack Patrick <jpatrick@meu.org.au>  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 11:40 AM 
To: Chambers - Asbury VP <Chambers.Asbury.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2024/6 - Variation of modern awards to include a delegates’ rights term  
 
Dear Associate, 
 
AM2024/6 - Variation of modern awards to include a delegates’ rights term 
 
The MEU wishes to participate in the consultation sessions on the above matter.  
 
We are available on 10, 11 and 12 April 2024. The MEU’s preference is for the consultation 
sessions to be held in Sydney.  
 
We note the President’s 30 January statement, which provided parties until today to file their 
submissions in reply to the above matter. The MEU respectfully requests until 5 pm tomorrow, 
29 March 2024, to file its reply submissions.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jack Patrick 
National Legal Officer 
M 0448 615 192 E jpatrick@meu.org.au   

 

 

 

Gadigal, Eora 
Level 11, 215 Clarence Street 
Sydney, NSW 2000 

 
Pronouns: he/him 
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